OFFICE OF ECONOMIC STABILIZATION
WASHINGTON, D. C.

June 4, 1943

FRED M. VINSON
Director

Dear Mr. Chalrman:

Enclosed you will find a revised copy of the
proposed War Model Program. Will you please destroy
the draft copy which was passed out at our last
Board Heeting.

Sincerely yours, .

& -

Secretary g

Hon. Marriner S. Eceles
Federal Reserve Board
Washington, D. C,
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